
Stewardship Committee Report 2023-24 Pledge Campaign 
 
The committee is composed of Mary Fulton, Sky Kimball and Debbie Johnson. 
 
The campaign began on 2/14/23 and ended 3/21/23. The theme was BEE-LOVED Community. The pledge 
card was revised to allow for information about estate planning and a place added indicating no pledge. The 
information on the UUCSC website was updated with the current letter and pledge form. 150 packets were 
mailed to every identified member and friend. 80 responded. The goal was set for $200.000 although this goal 
was not attained in the previous year. On 3/21 the pledges totaled only $162,000. President Elizabeth 
Donovan made a special appeal for pledges to be amended. Several people did so and the final total for the 
campaign is $178,000. The need for additional fund raising is still apparent. 
 
Mary Fulton will chair the Stewardship committee for a third year. The theme will be A LOVING INVESTMINT. 
Mary is actively seeking a replacement for 25/26. The Stewardship notebook has been updated and will be 
ready to pass along to the next chair. 


